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Fisheries aid notification

Start of publication: 27.05.2016
End of publication: indefinite

The Põllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet a notice pursuant to paragraph 6(6) of Decree No
31 of the Minister for Rural Affairs of 10.05.2016 entitled “support for collective investments in the
processing of fishery and aquaculture products”.

The Agency for Agricultural registers and information reports that applications are received between 4
July and 8 July 2016. the purpose of

the aid is to support investments in the processing of fishery and aquaculture products supporting the
processing of industrial fish unfit for human consumption.

Please submit the application documents: by e-mail to the info@pria.ee address or by post to the PRIA
centre address, letter 4, Tartu 51010.

Further details can also be found in the Regulation on which the notice is based:
https://www.riigiteataja.ee/akt/113052016003
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